CORRESPONDENCE

6/14/2021

DOCUMENT NO. 04854-2021
Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 4:12 PM

To: ‘Antonio Hevia'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests!
Good Afternoon,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015-EI and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: ahevial3=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <ahevial3=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of
Antonio Hevia

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests!

Dear Commissioner

As a business owner and investor, no one gives me a guaranteed profit, or a return on equity
of 11.5 percent. Please reject FPL’s request. It seems highly unreasonable.

Thank you,

Antonio Hevia

7015 SW 100th Ct
MIAMI FL, 33173-4666





